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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 19 NOVEMBER 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a focus on kindness this week, as the theme for Anti-Bullying Week 2021 is “One Kind Word”. We 
have celebrated our differences and thought about how our choices and behaviours make others feel. We 
continue to ensure all children know they must speak out if they feel like they are being bullied or they think 
they see others being bullied. Our children know and set their own standard that bullying will never be 
acceptable here at Broomhaugh! Their overwhelming feedback this week reflects they realise what a safe, 
caring and kind school we have! 
 
We have had a wonderful day celebrating Children in Need and we would like to thank all families who could 
get involved in the bake off! With some children baking, some decorating or providing cakes and others giving 
donations at the end of the day everyone has done their part to help. We have reflected with the children how 
they are helping others and explained that the charity work they do really does make a difference – so once 
again THANK YOU! 
 
As we edge closer to December Christmas events are beginning to fill the calendar! The school was full of wishes 
this Tuesday as the ‘Big Christmas Pud Stir Up’ took place and we can not wait to enjoy our Christmas lunch! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

J Ainsley & S Hart 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
COVID UPDATES 
We have had our first recommendations for PCR testing for our Y3/4 class today but we hope to continue to keep the 
spread to a minimum with all your help. Unfortunately, across the county all of our Northumberland schools are dealing 
with positive cases on an ongoing basis. It is obviously bringing challenges with continual testing but I am very grateful for 
all of your help.  We can reduce risks as we have been by keeping children at home and booking PCRs where children have 
any symptoms or may have been a close contact. We hope to get through the rest of autumn term with as little disruption 
as possible. Thank you all in advance for your support. 
 
PTA The Big Village Quiz 
Don’t forget to book your tickets if you can come along. It will be a great night and we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
After School Clubs 
 

Autumn Term 1   

Wednesdays 3:15 – 4:00 21 September – 1 December Tennis  Yr1, 2 & 3, 4 

Wednesdays 3:15 – 4:15 29 September  - 10 November Forest Schools Reception Class 
(6 Sessions) 

Thursdays  3:15 – 4:15 23 September – 2 December Football Yr 3, 4 & 1,2 
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Dates in red are new dates which have been added:  
Swimming every Wednesday for Year 3 & 4 Pupils – Please Remember Your Swimming Bag! 

Date Event Notes 
November 2021   

Tuesday 23 November Open Day to Reception Children for 2022 
5pm-5:30pm 

 

Wednesday 24 November  Year 3 family Lunch  
 

Letters sent out to parents 

Friday 26 November PTA The Big Village Quiz Information has been sent out 

December 2021   

Wednesday 1 December Year 4 Family Lunch  More info to follow  

Thursday 2 December School Council decorate Church tree  

Friday 3 December Reception visit to Chopwell Woods (am) More info to follow  

Friday 3 December Christmas Tree Festival 1:30 at Church More information to follow 

Friday 10 December Christmas Movie Night 3:15-5:15pm Fundraiser! More information to follow soon. 

Wednesday 8 December Nasal Flu Spray Consent forms have been returned 

Monday 13 December Nativity Rehearsal 10-11am at Church  

Tuesday 14 December Christmas Show for all pupils ‘The Lost 
Present’ at Corbridge First School 

More information to follow 

Wednesday 15 December Nativity Service led by the children in  
St. James’ Church  10am 

Save the date – we really hope that we can 
invite parents to this event. We will confirm 
invitations closer to the event  based on 
COVID news. 

Wednesday 15 December Christmas Jumper Day 
Whole School Christmas Dinner 

Donations will be received today for ‘Save the 
Children’ Thank you in advance. 

   

Friday 17 December  School closes for Christmas holidays   

   

January 2022   

Tuesday 4 January  Teacher Training Day  School closed to children  

Wednesday 5 January  School re-opens following Christmas 
holidays  

 

February 2022   

Monday 14 February Valentines Lunch  

Friday 18 February  School closes for February half term   

Monday 28 February  School re-opens following February half 
term  

 

March 2022    

Thursday 3 March World Book Day  

Friday 18 March Red Nose Day  

April 2022   

Friday 8 April Easter Lunch  

Friday 8 April  School closes for Easter holidays  

Monday 25 April  School re-opens following Easter holidays   

May 2022   

Monday 2 May  Bank Holiday  School Closed  

Thursday 26 May Jubilee Lunch  

Friday 27 May  School closes for half term   

June 2022   

Monday 6 June  School re-opens following half-term   

Thursday 16 June Teddy Bears Picnic  

July 2022   

Wednesday 20 July Leavers Lunch  

Friday 22 July  Last Day of School – School Closes for 
Summer Break  
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